SEATTLE INCEPTIVE GROUP

RE: Vitamin E in Vape Carts September 12, 2019

With all the recent news with ilinesses related to vaping we at Seattle Inceptive Group LLC, dba
Suspended Brands, wanted to ensure that all of our products in both the Bare and Cream lines did not
contain any of the harmful ingredients being linked to these illnesses.

We reached out to Dustin Newman, CSO at the Institute of Food Safety & Defense (Praxis Laboratory) to
have all of our Cream and Bare products tested to make sure that they did not contain any Vitamin E
Acetate.

The first 3 results have been posted to our website for everyone to see that our products do not contain
this contaminant. The remainder of strains and flavors will be posted directly to our website once they
are completed and we urge you to obtain these results from anyone that you are purchasing cartridges
from.

If there are any further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to dan@suspendedbrands.com or
give us a call at 360-552-2669.

Thanks for your business and let us know if there is anything else that we can do to help assist with this
issue.

Sincerely,

Dan Schick, Suspended Brands

FP.0O. BOX 1755, BELFAIR, WA 98528



